
 
MEMO 
To:  ALL CLNB Families 

From:  Sherry Carnevale 

Subject: Re-opening Step 3 
As you are aware the Government has announced its re-opening plan for step 3. We 
usually receive our specific instructions a few days after the public announcement but 
communication received June 30th said we will get our direction in early July. As of this 
morning,  July 12, 2021 we have not received any guidance or change to the current 
guidelines. 

We did receive notice that our emergency orders regarding our staffing guidelines will 
remain in place until July 19th. When any of this changes we will notify our families and 
staff immediately. 

To refresh everyone’s memory:  

Outdoor visits, scheduled and supervised. Full protective gear, (masks, visors) and short 
physical contact. (Hugs) At this time there are no home visits as we would still be 
required to have the person self isolate for 14 days upon return.  

We sincerely appreciate your support and your patience, 

If you have questions please reach out to the manager. We will be updating this 
information as we receive it. 

 

 

 


